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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF REGULAR MEETING 
OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF 

VAIL PARK & RECREATION DISTRICT 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Board of Directors of the 

Vail Park & Recreation District, Vail, Colorado, scheduled for the 9th of November, 

2017, HAS BEEN CANCELLED.  A special meeting of the Board of Directors has been 

scheduled for November 16th, 2017, at 5:00 p.m. at the regular meeting location. 

 

  

 
VAIL PARK AND RECREATION DISTRICT 

By /s/ April Heredia 
 

I hereby certify that a copy of the foregoing Notice of Cancellation of Regular Meeting 
was, by me personally, posted at the designated location at least 24 hours prior to the 
meeting. 

 

 
April Heredia, Assistant Finance Director 

 
 


